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Comments: Please leave the Kootenai National Forest alone for over the snow travel.  There is plenty of land

shut down from snowcatting to get away from it if people  want to.  When the conditions are right for over the

snow travel it doesn't affect grizzly bears. If it did, there would not be the abundance of grizzlies in the valley

floors with all the vehicle traffic. It's just another way for antis and the forest service  to shut down public lands.

Leave public lands public for multiple use. You should also take into consideration the amount of money it

generates for Lincoln County.

 


